
Revised Subscription Collection 2020 

Because of the lockdown restrictions it was not 
possible to for our distributors to collect the annual 
subscriptions as planned in April/May. 

is collection has now been rescheduled for 
collection with the distribution of the September 
edition of the Naphill & Walter’s Ash Gazette, which 
wwill be delivered during the last week of August.

Please have your £3  (3x£1coins please) preferably
in an envelope marked with your name, ready for
collection.

ank you,
Sonia

Gazette editor 


